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"Our Mission" 

Inspired by the principles of 
Islam, the mission of 

Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is                                      
to empower each student to 

be a compassionate, 
thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 

learner, who makes a 
positive difference locally 

and globally. 
 

 “Our Vision” 

Our vision is to provide a 
world class education with 

an Arab and Islamic identity 
through a pioneering 

learning community that is 
sustainable and socially 

responsible. 

Our school is supervised 
by the Ministry of 

Education and accredited 
by The Commission on 

Accreditation and School 
Improvement (NCA CASI) 

 

Phone Number: 

+966-13-8919444 

Fax: 

+966-13-8915252 

E-Mail: 

girls@das.sch.sa 

Schools’ Website: 

www.das.sch.sa  

 

 

 The Gratitude of the Kindergarten Community Towards the Mothers who 
Attended the General Meeting 

 

Our Gratitude Towards the Mothers who Attended the General Parents’ 
Meeting for All Grades  

 
The continuous  communications between school and home is considered to be an 
essential factor to build a solid active partnership to benefit our students. The 
attendance percentage of mothers in the meeting for grades (1-2 boys) reached 59% 
and in grades (1-5 girls) reached 53% and in both intermediate and secondary levels 
reached 10%. we greatly thank the mothers for their attendance and support to build 
ways of communication with the school.  

 

Dear parents and guardians, we graciously thank you for your communication 
and support from the very beginning of the academic year. We are pleased by 
your attendance for the general meeting and for completing the assessment 
format. The percentage of the attendance reached 58%, and we promise you 
that we will take your notes and suggestions into consideration. We planned 
for the meeting in a way to make you feel comfortable and in the same time 
you can have a clear idea about the content and the educational goals that are 
expected from our students this year. This meeting will be renewed the next 
first individual meeting which will help us to know your children’s 
personalities and the social and health-related aspects so we can take care of 
them in order to achieve the required expectations from this level. 
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Students in the 8th grade will go through a 
learning, researching process by undergoing a 
community project which is considered to be 
a mandatory subject in the middle years 
program for the international baccalaureate. 
this project focuses on the society and 
community services  so the students could 
know their rights as well as their 
responsibilities this service as a kind of social 
work. it also aims to provide the students with 
developmental chances that will enrich their 
awareness with the needs of different 
societies and to handle these needs through 
service education. the students will works in   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

small groups which will be supervised by teacher 

throughout the project period. 

-Community service supervisors for this year are:--

-Ameena T. Abdussamad 

-Ashwaq A. Almalki 

-Fatimah Farhath 

-Reem M. Alahmad 

 
  

  

 

 

 

Volunteering and supporting activities is considered to be one of the major fields through which 

both families and school can build an active connection in order to fulfill or school mission in 

order to make a positive difference locally and globally. Therefore, our school has arranged the 

sixth annual welcome meeting on Thursday September 12th, 2019  in the multipurpose room. 

This meeting explained the importance of volunteering for the individual service and for the 

development of the society . It also explained the history of volunteering in our schools and its 

different fields. 

As we thanked the mothers who volunteered . We were pleased to meet  you all and we look 

forward to include more numbers of mothers in the future. 

*Based on the instructions from The Ministry of Education, we would like to inform you that next 

Monday is the Saudi National Day which is also will be a national vacation. Our schools are 

determined to celebrate this occasion with all levels from Tuesday September 24th 2019 to 

Monday September 30th 2019 . 

note*: students can attend school with popular local costumes (all levels) according to the 

approved measures. Students are not allowed to bring all kinds of cooked food.  
 

Community Projects’ Subject in the Middle Years Program 

The Sixth Annual Welcome Meeting for Mothers who Volunteered  

 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

In order to fulfill our school mission that strive to build an integrated personality academically, 

motivationally, emotionally and socially. In order to recognize and invest in our students’ 

talents and abilities and to also satisfy their intellectual needs, we agreed to what they have 

suggested to practice in the activities clubs for different cultural, scientific, artistic and 

athletic fields. 

-students in grade (3-4-5)  in primary years: 

the healthy food cooking club, the art of antiquate club, the piece of art club, the gathering for 

a game club, the friendship bracelets club, the book club and the little artisan club. 

-students in intermediate schools: 

The ‘helping others’ club, the resources management club, the culture/citizenship club 

the robot club.  

-students in secondary schools: 

the ‘helping others’ program, MUN ‘model of united nations) club, the annual book club, the 

robot club, the elocution club, ‘WAAI’ (friends of the sick) club, supporting other schools’ 

libraries, the design club, the students committee and the personal projects 2. 

Dear mothers: 

In case you want to volunteer, you are kindly requested to contact the activities supervisor: 

girls’ school – code/2205 

tel : 0544949151 

wishing our students a very joyful successful year 

 

 

      

  

  

 

 

 
Please check the Schools’ website regularly for any inquiries and appointments 

The Activities Clubs   


